
To Our Families & Friends,

We, at Bedford Center, truly understand what a difficult time this has been for everyone in
our community. Often times, misinformation can add to the stress and anxiety already felt
by so many of our family members. With that in mind, we want to provide you with a direct
link to the DOH’s most recent reporting of COVID positive deaths as well as COVID
suspected deaths within New York State’s nursing homes. While we do have COVID patients
in our home, rest assured that the DOH and CDC infection control policies continue to be
followed each and every day to keep our staff and residents safe.

https://www.health.ny.gov/statistics/diseases/covid-19/fatalities_nursing_home_acf.pdf

 

Thank you, 

Abraham Tyberg   
Administrator
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